

The President Letter from Roy P. Pilkey was banned from the Bitterroot Public Library as well as the requestor recently. Upon finding the American Library Association (ALA) they have a "Library Bill of Rights" which apparently Gloria Langstaff (director) feels does not apply to her library. Ms. Langstaff will make an appointment with the public, then ban them from the library, so to not uphold the meeting scheduled.

wide, was Law is very specific; a library director has no power to take offer access from a patron. Only in Hamilton, Montana does the Police and the Library work together to commit crime.

No policies regarding behavior are listed on the website:

www.bittercootpublicilbrary.org nor was any requests made to leave the library, or stop behavior. Perhaps they are protecting the public officials who are violating our rights, and the public needs to take back their library, as